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Photo caption: Pictured above (L to R) are Hayden Crusie, Christopher Anderson, Logan Maham, Jewlyn 
Rahn, and Sherry Stone.  

 
Southern State Community College announces five 

students in the Choose Ohio First Initiative 
 
Choose Ohio First is an initiative promoted and administered by the Ohio Department of Higher 
Education to bolster support for the next generation of Ohio science, technology, engineering, and 
mathematics (STEM) scholars and industry leaders.  
 
As a participant in the Choose Ohio First Program, Southern State Community College has selected five 
qualified individuals to receive the first-year, cohort one scholarship. These students include Hayden 
Crusie of Greenfield, Christopher Anderson of Washington C.H., Logan Maham of Mt. Orab, Sherry 
Stone of Batavia, and Jewlyn Rahn of Mt. Orab.  
 
The scholarship will award tuition, some fees, and books to this select group of Computer Information 
Technology students. These students are required to maintain a 3.0 GPA throughout their program. 
 
Southern State is proud to be part of this initiative, which provides scholarships to students desiring a 
certificate, associate degree, baccalaureate degree, or graduate degree in eligible STEM and STEM 
teaching fields through Ohio’s two-year and four-year public and independer
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robotics, cybersecurity, and programming.  

"I am excited for these students who have been selected to receive the first cohort scholarship,” said 
Lisa Hord, Strategic Project Support Specialist at Southern State Community College.  “This is a great 
group of students, and I am looking forward to supporting them as they achieve their academic goals.” 
 
Students who receive a Choose Ohio First 
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